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I oppose this bill. Unemployment insurance is for the unemployed due to 

circumstances beyond their control. Not due to their choice. Beyond that, striking is a 

matter between employee and employer. The government has no business being 

involved. Further,  my tax money needs to be better conserved from such issues. 

Focus on helping we Oregonians weather our economic difficulties, not add 

unneeded financial burdens. 


